
Here’s what is happening at OES this week: 

 Monday – Fall Break (NO SCHOOL) 
 Tuesday—SCC Meeting @ 10:45am in Library 
 Tuesday—Cookie Dough Fundraiser starts (This is a school-sponsored fundraiser.  More information will 

come from the school) 
 Saturday—Make-a-Wish Family Fun Run!!; Be sure to sign up and plan on this event.  It is a great way to 

show our support for the Campbell Family as well as have some Family Time.   (See details below) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Follow us on Twitter @oespta   

 Like us on Facebook @ Orem Elementary PTA   

  

Mt. View High, Lakeridge Jr., Orem Elementary, Cherry Hill, and Walden Schools PTSA Family Life 

Commission as well as the Utah Medical Alliance are excited to announce the Family Fun Run on Saturday, 

October 19th @ 9:00 am @ Lakeridge Jr. High School.  To Register, go to:  Family Fun Run 

 

 

 

The next Box Tops for Education Drive is October 21-25. The top 2 collecting classes will 
receive an award. Box Tops earn money for our teachers in the classroom. 

 

 Begin your PTA Reflections project now!  The theme is "Believe, Dream, 
Inspire." Submissions due by Oct 25th.  Create original work in these 
categories:  visual arts, 3D, theater, music, dance, film, literature, and 
photography. OES contact:  vwiesenberg@msn.com.  Go to: Reflections or see 
attached flier for more details.   

http://familyfunrun.net/
mailto:vwiesenberg@msn.com
mailto:vwiesenberg@msn.com
http://www.utahpta.org/reflections
http://www.utahpta.org/reflections


 

Calendar 

October: 

10-11, 14 Fall Break—NO SCHOOL 

15  SCC Meeting @ 10:45 in Library 

15-25  Cookie Dough Sales Fundraiser 

19  Make-a-wish Fundraiser Family Fun Run 

21  Family Skate Night @ Classic Skate; 5:30 – 8:30pm **Free for OES students and family 

21-25  Red Ribbon Week 

21-25  Box Tops for Education Drive 

25  Reflections Due 

31  PM Common Day 

31  Halloween Parade @ 2:45pm 

 

 
Rachelle Bolingbroke, Principal 
450 W. 400 S.  Orem, UT  84058 
(801) 610-8116 

Link for: OES Website  

Link for:  OES Blog   

FLEX-- We would like to provide some fun FLEX activities in the month of October for the OES students. 

We need your help. Can you come help us run these activities? They will be help Tuesday through Friday from 

1:10 – 2:10pm.  Come volunteer for an hour and make FLEX great at OES. Here's a link to the October FLEX 

activities: FLEX Signup/Information.  

 

http://orem.alpineschools.org/
http://oremelementarypta.blogspot.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jzxHKFUZINTIgCmvrFbAkCo7UupcK3uUWzP27ufuv9Y/edit?pli=1

